From:
 Derek Davies

 To:
 External-Clerks

 Subject:
 [EXTERNAL] Parking

**Date:** Tuesday, April 19, 2022 3:01:45 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I received a development variance permit for 508 8th street in the mail. It looks like this permit is to add three new studio and one new one bedroom rental units. If I'm reading this correctly they are going to give up some parking spots in order to do these units which would then increase the number of vehicles that are already parked on 8th Street and 5th Avenue. If this is the case I strongly disagree and this development should not happen as it will increase the amount of cars parking on the local streets.